
 Lebanon Conservation Commission Meeting 
October 19th, 2023 

 
 
Minutes taken by Gerard (Jerry) Lanoie 
 
Present at the meeting were members: Gerard (Jerry) Lanoie, Dan Blanchette, Anthony Peso, and John Bozak 
Guests present at the meeting were: Nancy Rogers  
 
The meeting of the Conservation Commission was held in person at the Martha Sawyer Community Library 
and was called to order by John at 6:30 PM. 
 
September meeting minutes were reviewed and approved.   
 
Old Business 

1. Community Forest Trailhead sign:  John has these and will be installing them soon 
2. Nesbitt Pond Flyers need replenishing:  John has the original and will get copies made.  
3. Town-owned parcel evaluations by members: discussion of each parcel.  More to follow 
4. Broggi Wetlands:  Warrant article is due +/- 90 days prior to voting on 2nd Tuesday in June, 2024. 
5. Recycling: John emailed selectwoman Shelly Boucher for an update and has not heard anything 

back at this time.   
  

New Business 
1. Annual report write-up requested by Selectman and is due January 22, 2024. 
2. Discussion of the new Parks and Recreation Committee created by the town and its proposed 

powers:  potential interaction with Conservation Commission (concerning language in the 
description of this committee) 

3. Arbor Day is coming up on April 26, 2024: suggestions for a commission-sponsored event. 
 
 

 
Next Meeting:  November 30th, 2023 at the Martha Sawyer Community Library 
 
The meeting came to a close at 7:20 PM.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Gerard (Jerry) Lanoie 


